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Voting Results For The 2016 Civic Association Officers:

David Manners – President

Jeannie Liscinsky – Vice President

Alice Kuhn – Treasurer 

Janis Manners – Secretary

After reconsideration, Peggy Bourne advised she could not accept the position of President, if elected.  So, fortunately David Manners agreed to accept the nomination for the position of President.  
News for 2016
If you have recently moved into the subdivision, welcome!  The officers of the Beachwood Civic Association look forward to meeting more new neighbors this year at the monthly civic meeting.  
Payment of the yearly civic association dues ($25) is voluntary.  To date, dues have been received for 91 properties – out of 328 homes.  We will gladly accept dues at any time.  Simply mail the payment to the Beachwood Civic Association, (BCA) Post Office Box 17385, Jacksonville, FL  32245-7385. 
MANGROVE AVENUE Newsletter Delivery Assistant Needed
The volunteer that distributed the Beachwood Breeze on Mangrove Ave. had to withdraw from the group.  Therefore, if you would be willing to help pass out the newsletter, please call Janis at 904/641-5602.  

Our Next Meeting

will be held on Tuesday, Feb. 16th

at 7:30 pm inside the Community

Center, 11758 Marina Drive

 Everyone is welcome!

Sheriff's Advisory Council (ShAdCo) Information

The Sheriff's Advisory Councils (ShAdCo) were established to assist the JSO accomplish its mission. ShAdCo members are a notable example of police-citizen partnerships. They provide feedback on law enforcement issues. They report suspected criminal activity and traffic problems in their sector.   For more information about ShAdCo please call the Community Affairs Division at (904) 630-2160.
Zone 2 ShAdCo leaders and meeting information:
Sector E
Chair: Don Butler
Co-chairs: John Biggerstaff
Meetings: 7 p.m., 3rd Thursday of the month at the Regency Square Mall Community Room #255 (near Belks former location at the mall)

During the last session on Jan. 21, 2016, three residents from Beachwood were present.  A request was made to encourage more neighbors from all the Zone 2 communities to attend these monthly meetings to discuss crimes in our area..  Also, a Comment/Complaint Form was passed out (ex. to provide specific details to JSO if  someone continues to speed down your street).  In addition, future ShAdCo Walks were discussed as a means to let the communities know JSO is here to help us.  To get more details, see http://www.coj.net/departments/sheriffs-office/patrol-division/zone-2.aspx
